Welcoming Our New CEO, Deborah Jennings: The Thompson families Legacy of Care Continues.

Thompson Health Care is proud to announce the appointment of our new Chief Executive Officer, Deborah Jennings, who returns to lead the family  business that her grandparents started with a single nursing home in Terrey Hills and her father built and expanded with vision and dedication.

As CEO of Thompson Health Care, Deborah brings a lifelong passion for providing a higher quality of aged care. She is committed to making a meaningful difference in the lives of residents and their families. Having grown up within the industry, she has seen firsthand the benefit of compassionate care, exceptional services, and a warm, homelike environment can have on our elderly people. This insight continues to inspire and guide her leadership every day. 

“Like my father, I believe that our residents don’t live in our facilities, we work in their home. My mission is to ensure that every resident and staff member feels a genuine sense of belonging. I strive to empower my team to deliver the highest standard of care and services to our residents. As a third-generation leader for Thompson Health Care, I will carry on my family values to support, respect, trust, and care for older Australians living in our homes”. 

With Deborah's leadership, we look forward to building on our proud 50-year heritage while continuing to evolve and innovate in the way we care for our residents. Her deep connection to our values and vision ensures Thompson Health Care remains a place where care comes from the heart.

Please join us in warmly welcoming Deborah, as she leads Thompson Health Care into its next chapter.

